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New route from Milan Bergamo to Dusseldorf operated by Eurowings 

 
From 31 October 2021, with the beginning of the 2021/2022 winter schedule, the airline Eurowings belonging 

to the Lufthansa Group will open a route between Milan Bergamo and Dusseldorf with four weekly flights. 

This is a new destination, and flights will be available on Mondays, Thursdays, Fridays and Sundays, served 

by an Airbus A320. From February 2022 the number of weekly flights will be increased to six. Flights are 

already available for purchase on the Eurowings booking platform, as well as on the Lufthansa website and the 

GDS (and therefore available to all travel agencies) with prices from Euro 39.99 each way. 

 
“We are delighted with the news of Eurowings’s decision to operate from Milan Bergamo Airport to a 

destination of particular importance for the economic interests present in the Dusseldorf area. We are certain 

that our airport’s catchment area will appreciate this further opportunity, confirming the decision by the airline 

to offer this connection, which strengthens the Milan Bergamo Airport network” - stated Giacomo Cattaneo, 

Aviation Commercial Director for SACBO. 

 
It is highlighted that flying with Eurowings allows miles to be earned for the Miles&More programme 

operated by Lufthansa. 


